
 
 
Screening Coordination Centre 
Via Montebello, 6 - 40121 Bologna 

 

 
 

Screening Centre       Local Health Authority of Bologna 
Via Montebello, 6 - 40121 Bologna Registered office:Via Castiglione, 29 - 40124 Bologna 
FREE-PHONE NUMBER  800 31 48 58       Tel. +39.051.6225111  fax +39.051.6584923 

Tax code and VAT number 02406911202 

 

 

 
INVITATION FOR MAMMOGRAPHY 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date of birth, 

Bologna, 
 
Dear Madam, 
the Local Health Authority of Bologna invites you to undergo a screening mammogram as part of the 
breast cancer early diagnosis program. Mammography is a simple and quick test. 

We cordially invite you to take this opportunity which we recommend,  
to proactively take care of your health for the future 

 

We have reserved an appointment for you for the day                                                at the time 
 

at 

 
The proposed appointment can be changed 

 Using the dedicated PORTAL  https://screening.ausl.bologna.it (English Version is available) 

 Using the TOLL FREE-PHONE NUMBER 800-314858 from Monday to Friday 10 – 14 

 By contacting the Screening Centre using the form available at the link: 

https://www.ausl.bologna.it/form/com/ccs 
 

 

We remind you: 
 if you have had a mammogram in the 12 months prior to this appointment, cancel the invitation 

on the Portal or contact the Screening Centre to reschedule the test; 
 to bring with you your health card (TESSERA SANITARIA) and an identity document; 
 a doctor's request is not necessary; 
 the test is free as well as any subsequent investigations; 
 you will may request justified leave to present to your employer; 
 if you have problems due to serious motor difficulties, contact us, so that we can offer you better 

assistance; 
 Please, follow the current COVID-19 prevention indications. 

 

The radiologist who will perform the mammogram will also ask you questions to identify a possible 
familiarity with breast cancer. 

 

The result of the test will be communicated to you on the Electronic Health Record (Fascicolo Sanitario 
Elettronico) and possibly by letter to your home. However, if further investigations are required, you will 
receive a phone call from the healthcare staff at the Screening Centre. 
 

The information on the processing of personal data is available on the website www.ausl.bologna.it 
in the section dedicated to Oncology Screenings. 
 

Kind regards.  
  

 
The Health Director Bologna Local Health Authority   

 

https://screening.ausl.bologna.it/
https://www.ausl.bologna.it/form/com/ccs

